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WITH GOD IN OUR HEARTS,         
     WE LOVE AND LEARN 

St. Joseph’s Newsletter  
Issue 015 - 22 January 2018 

  Headteacher:  Mr D Jobburns  Chair of Governors:  Mrs M Green 
Email:  headteacher@st-josephs-rugeley.staffs.sch.uk       Tel. No: 01889 228735 
Website Address: www.st-josephs-rugeley.org.uk 

50-50 Club 
50-50 Club winner this week is Owen Davies. Well done! 
Please support us by having a number in the draw you can still pay £1 weekly 
on Monday morning if you wish to support us with 50-50 Club. Thank you. 

 

PTFA 
 
Tea/Coffee and Cake morning  
Please join the PTFA at St. Joseph’s Church Hall on 28th February 11-1pm 
for a drink and a cake. All Welcome! 
 
Movie Night 
Our first movie night was a huge success raising £230 for school funds. 
The children were a credit to both the school and their families as they sat 
perfectly all the way through. The feedback we have is extremely positive 
and we will look to offer other movie nights throughout the school year.  
The PTFA would like to thank Angi Cooney from C Residential for donating 
the refreshments.  
 
Easy Fundraising 
Easyfundraising is a simple way to make money for our school. Shop with 
over 3300 retailers via the easyfundraising website and a percentage of 
what you spend is passed on to our school at no additional charge to you. 
Retailers include: Amazon, M&S, Vodaphone, eBay, Argos, Tesco and many 
more. Please register to support us today -  
easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstjosephsprimaryrugeley 
 

We have enjoyed another fantastic week in school. Your children are   
working so hard in all areas of the curriculum. I am really excited to        
announce that the school will be purchasing a class set of IPADS to enhance 
the children’s experiences of using technology and further engage them in 
their learning.  



               
 
 
    

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS THIS TERM 
Clubs running this term: 
Monday: Football for years 3-6 All welcome 
Tuesday: Class clubs for years 1-6  
Wednesday: Staff Training No Clubs 
Thursday: Netball for years 3-6 All welcome 
Mon-Fri*: Early drop off 8am (£1.50) Late Pick up 4.30pm (£2.50) 
There will be an option of ‘Multi Sports Club’ run by Progressive Sport for 
anyone in paid club on a Friday afternoon! 

Future Events 
Monday 22 January Cardinal Griffin to speak to Y5 children 1pm 
Monday 29 January National Story Telling Week 
Monday 29 January Year 5 Children to Cardinal Griffin 10-2pm 
Tuesday 30 January Hi 5 Netball Tournament @ RLC 1-4PM 
Wednesday 7 February Nutrition Education by Entrust  
Wednesday 14 February Valentine Disco 6-7pm  
Friday 16 February Rock Stars Day  
Friday 16 February Break up for half term 
Monday 26 February Return to school  

Star Learner     Week 015  
Nursery  Sophia Zagra 
Class A   William Thornewill 
Class B    Finnian Gibson 
Class C    Ruby Winnall  
Class D    Devon Edwards 
Class E    Layla Wyles 
Class F    Connor Allen 
Class G    Kacey O’Brien 

Star Presentation    Week 015 
Nursery  Max Winnall 
Class A   Sydnie Allen 
Class B    Dougie Conway 
Class C    Tilly-Rose Smith 
Class D    Jacob Muir 
Class E    Lucas Harvey 
Class F    Owen Page 
Class G    Madison Smart 

Star Person     Week 015  
Nursery   Preston Hill 
Class A    Jack-Thomas Parry 
Class B    Karina Szekely 
Class C    Lydia Wu 
Class D    Layla Foster 
Class E    Georgia Hodson 
Class F    Jon Kelly 
Class G    Class G 

Star Friend    Week 015  
Nursery  Jessica Goodfellow 
Class A    Henry Adams 
Class B    Evelyn Athorn 
Class C    Ethan Woolley 
Class D    Brandon Ostle 
Class E    Oliver White 
Class F    Olivia Hill 
Class G    Millie Prendergast 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
 
We are currently looking to recruit a Lunchtime Supervisor to work from 
12.30pm—1.30pm Monday to Friday. If you would like further details 
please contact Mrs Piper in the school office on 01889 228735. The clos-
ing date for applications will be Friday 2nd February. 
 


